







Please join the Middlesex 3 Coalition to discuss ways to improve traffic in our communities and increase transportation resources to our businesses through the Middlesex 3 Transportation Management Association (TMA)

## Wednesday, October 19th at 8:30 AM

Cross River Center, 1001 Pawtucket Blvd, West Entrance, Lowell

or

## Wednesday, November 2<sup>nd</sup> at 8:30 AM

300 Apollo Drive, Chelmsford

Increasing traffic, access to the worksite, new employee recruitment, valued employee retention – these are all issues that impact businesses in our region.

The Middlesex 3 Coalition is public-private partnership that was created to help address business concerns – such as traffic and access to transportation resources, including carpools, vanpools, shuttles, emergency ride home programs, Lyft, last mile connects and transit programs.

The Middlesex 3 Coalition focuses on the best ways to get your employees to work.

If you are interested in attending one of these informational sessions about the Middlesex 3 Coalition TMA please contact Middlesex 3 Coalition Executive Director, Stephanie Cronin:

Email: SCronin@middlesex3.com

Call: (978) 808-5281

Thank you to our sponsors!



